
 

 

 

 

 

Good day  
To whom it may concern 
 
 We at Supa Save Polokwane and Burgersfort would like to thank FairLane 
Agencies for the excellent service on sales and merchandising over the years. We 
appreciate all the deals and products bought through FairLane and which many 
have become daily sellers. We hope to continue doing much, much more business 
with you in the future. For any company wanting their products to be sold and 
taken care off, I recommend that you look at FairLane agencies. They are “fair” 
they won’t let you down.  
 
Mohammed Tikly  
Supa Save  
013 231 7520  
082 481 0307 
 


